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Bonjour! 

C’est novembre et nous sommes prêts pour apprendre ! This month the students will be learning ; 

A) inversion, 

B) superlative, irregular qualifying and demonstrative adjectives and 

C) reviewing pronouns. 

 

Please be on the lookout for a French and English newspaper about Remembrance Day and our Canadian soldiers 

which the students will be examining in class and then bringing home on November 11th.  

Chef à l’ École will be arriving on November 14th! The students will be following the chefs’ directions and 

listening and talking in French while creating their scrumptious food. How exciting!! 

It is also encouraging to hear the students speaking more in French. Little by little, there is improvement in this 

area for many students. As the French proverb says: 

“Petit à petit, l’oiseau fait son nid.”                                                                        
(Little by little the bird makes his nest.) 

 

**On a different note, in music class, harmonicas will be distributed around the end of November. If your child did 

not purchase one from the school, please ensure that he or she is prepared with a diatonic C harmonica by 

November 28th.  

À bientôt, 

Mme Sorensen 
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